
Union welcomes welfare funding commitment 
from Social Democrats

 Denmark 

With a general election imminent the FOA trade union has welcomed a proposal from the Social 
Democratic Party (SDP) to set aside an extra DKR 3 billion (€400m) a year for better pay and 
working conditions in the public sector. The funds would be phased into the public collective 
bargaining from 2024 onwards and are aimed at helping to solve the recruitment challenges 
facing the sector over the coming years. According to SDP calculations, the proposal could 
mean a salary increase of around DKK 2,000 (€270) a month for 235,000 public sector 
employees if DKR 2.5 billion is spent on better pay.
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